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May 27, 2008 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Gulf High School Requesting Permission to Piggy-back 
  Bid #08-102-SN Pictures-Sunlake High School 
 
The attached piggyback request for Gulf High School is being forwarded for your 
consideration and subsequent approval.  This request is for the purchase of class pictures for 
the 2007-2008 school year. The funding source is school internal funds and the estimated 
dollar expenditure is $31,977.00. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this request, or if I can be of further assistance, 
please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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